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Pine Lake Preparatory requires all students wear the approved uniforms, per the PLP 
Uniform Policy. The Uniform Policy is designed to provide students a safe and orderly 
learning environment. The uniform policy is in effect every school day, including field 
trips and off campus events. Advanced notice will be given for any event requiring 
specific uniforms or guidance will be provided when uniforms are not required. Students 
are required to follow the non-uniform guidelines in instances when PLP uniforms are 
not required. 

Students out of compliance with the PLP Uniform Policy will not be allowed in the 
classroom. If students are without the proper classroom attire, a PLP staff member will 
call a parent or guardian to bring appropriate classroom attire to campus. The student 
will be held at the office and marked absent from class until they comply with the PLP 
Uniform Policy. 

Pine Lake Preparatory is sensitive to the needs of families in meeting the uniform 
requirements. The parent or guardian of a student may contact the school counselors 
regarding requirements for financial assistance for uniforms. 

A list of the PLP, leadership-approved, uniform vendors including approved styles and 
colors, is available at www.pinelakeprep.org.  Upcoming changes of vendors, styles or 
colors will be announced to the PLP community by February 1st of each school year. 
The changes go into effect on the first day of classes the following fall. 


